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Belmont Road, Faversham – Residents Parking Scheme 

Dear Resident/Occupier 

As you are probably aware, we recently received a petition from residents requesting Belmont 
Road be included within the existing Residents Parking Scheme in Faversham. The petition was 
included within a report submitted to the Joint Transportation Board for consideration, and a 
recommendation was subsequently agreed for the scheme be progressed in Belmont Road. 
 
We have now completed a draft design of the scheme based on current parking practices. Some 
small amendments have been introduced to improve vehicle movements near the junction with 
Forbes Road. Please see the proposed layout on the reverse of this letter. 
 
Comments on the proposal are welcome and should be submitted before Friday 23rd May 2025 
for consideration. All comments will be acknowledged, and residents will be updated following the 
consultation period. 
 
Once the layout has been agreed, a legal Traffic Regulation Order will be advertised to advise of 
or intentions, in accordance with the statutory requirements of a formal consultation. Indications of 
formal support, or objections, are welcome during this 21 day consultation period. 
 
If you would like to comment on the proposed layout or would like further information, please email 
engineers@swale.gov.uk or contact us by post to: Engineering, Technical Services, Swale 
Borough Council, Swale House, East Street, Sittingbourne, Kent ME10 3HT. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Engineering Team 



 


